DQI Meeting Notes


March 8, 2000


PG&E, San Francisco


10am – 1pm�
�



Approved today’s agenda.





Updates –all





DQI White Paper went to the CPUC Commission on Friday, March 3, 2000. No estimate on a date for the DQI report decision.





UDR


PG&E had one major change to their process.  May have from 6-8 days of programming left.  Should be back up and running soon.  Doing phase one analysis for the day to day trends with the ESPs.  





SCE is sending data to the ESPs for the first three-quarters of 1999.  





SDG&E need an update from Tiff Nelson.





SC Self-Audit – Glen Perez


Reports are due to the ISO on March 31, 2000.  The ISO sent a reminder letter to the SCs.  Review process will be in general:


Compare the report to the audit criteria


Identify the follow-up issues for the SCs and the ISO


Prepare a Lessons Learned document


Hold a wrap-up meeting with the audit participants





Rule 22, nothing to report.  However there was a short discussion on how the UDCs are working with new ESPs.





UDR Results – Jim Knik


Jim shared with us some recent results from SCE’s UDR reviews.  His presentation covered three areas:


Reconciliation Results


Found that ESPs could be grouped by Large, Medium and Small


Large ESPs are getting better


Post Settlement Adjustment 


An example of an ESP signing up customers, but not reporting them, could be valued at $190,000


An example of when an ESP picked up 2 large accounts, reporting off by 300MWh per day - $261,500


Time Shift Examples


Significant shift moving 8 hours, ESP probably did not know the MDMA server posted data in GMT


ESP may not be applying DLFs


ESP reports data 1 hour off from SCE





Action Item


SDG&E and PG&E will provide time standards for posting of data, similar to the chart Jim handed out.  





Presentation slides were provided.  








Issues on MDMA Activities from last meeting


After a discussion at the MAVI meeting, there does not appear to be any concerns.  Validations are being performed.  





Settlement Workshop – all


The DQIWG decided to sponsor a settlement workshop that will discuss the settlement process.  All ESPs and associated SCs will be invited to the workshop.  A small committee volunteered to get together to outline the agenda for the workshop.  It was determined that the group would meet on April 14, 2000 in Cathedral City 





Action Item


Dan requested that all DQI members review the issue matrix and be prepared at the next DQI meeting to discuss the priorities of these items.  Bring the matrix to the next DQI meeting.  





Next DQI meeting, April 17, 2000 at the SCE facilities in Cathedral City.





